
 

THE HELPING HAND SCHOLAR GREEN NEWSLETTER 

Hello Spring! Spring and Autumn are my favourite seasons. I absolutley love watching all 

the beautiful flowers start to spring up, especially daffodils. It’s been a really busy term at 

scholar Green with lots of trips to Museums and Reception and Nursery had a great day out 

at Peak Wildlife Park. Let’s hope we have lovely spring sunshine for our Easter break!  

 

Why not have a go at making some daffodils from egg boxes 

or design your own butterfly /caterpillar. 

Please stay safe and take care of each other and most of all 

BE KIND! Mrs Ashworth xx 

 

 


